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PART 1.-AGENCY RECORDS RELEASED OR NOT LOCATED /See checkedboxes/

X No agency records subject to the request have been located.

No additional agency records subject to the request have been located.

Requested records are available through another public distribution program, See Comments section.

Agency records subject to the request that are identified in Appendix (es) are already avaibble for public inspection and copying at the
NRC Public Document Room,2120 L Street, N.W., Washington, DC.

Agency records subject to the request that are identified in Appendix (es) are being made available for public inspection and copying
at the NRC Public Document Room,2120 L Street, N.W., Washington, DC,in a folder under this FOIA number.

The nonproprietary version of the proposal (s) that you agreed to accept in a telephone conversation with a member of my staff is now being made available
for public inspection and copying at the NRC Public Document Room,2120 L Street, N.W., Washington, DC,in a folder under this Fot A number,

Agency records subject to the request that are identified in Appendix (es) may be inspected and copied at the NRC Local Public Document

Room identified in the Comments section.
Enclosed is information on how you may obtain access to and the charges for copying records located at the NRC Public Document Room,2120 L Street,
N.W., Washington, DC.

Agency records subject to the request are enclosed.

Records subject to the request have been referred to another Federal agency {ies) for review and direct response to you,
m

Fees
'

-

You will be billed by the N RC for fees totahng $ 4
i

w.
_

-

You will receive a refund from the NRC in the amount of $ 4

4
In view of NRC's response to this request, no further action is being taken on appeal letter dated , No.

PART !!. A-INFORMATION WITHHELD FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE

Certain information in the requested records is being withheld from public disclosure pursuant to the exemptions described in and for the reasons stated
in Part il, B, C, and D. Any released portions of the documents for which only part of the record is being withheld are being made available for public
inspection and copying in the NRC Public Document Room,2120 L Street, N.W., Washington, DC in a folder under this FOIA number.

COMMENTS
e

In a telephone conversation between yourself and Mary E. Roos of our Division of Contracts -
and Property Management on May 21, 1993, she informed you that this agency does not have "
the information you are requesting. 4

This determination may be appealed to the Executive Director for Operations, US Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555, and should clearly state on the envelope
and in the letter that it is an " Appeal from an initial F0IA decision." -
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